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RE: DYLP 2012 ADMISSIONS  
 
Out of a pool of several applicants across the world, I am happy to inform you that you have been selected to 
participate in the inaugural edition of the ‘Discovering Young Leaders Programme’ DYLP 
course.  Congratulations! 

On behalf of the Commonwealth Youth Programme Regional Centre for Africa course delivery team, I wish you 
success in completing this course over the next five weeks (from 17 September to 19 October, 2012). The 
course will be delivered on a wiki online learning platform which you can assessed at 
http://213.193.35.158/wiki/Dylp  

You are required to sign-in on the site after receiving an email from us with your username and password. 
Your username will permit you to assess your personal webpage on the wiki to enable you complete the 
course and monitor your progress online. All other reading materials and programme instructions will be 
emailed to you shortly.  Feel free to navigate through the site and get acquainted with it. Here you will be part 
of a social network and online discussions with other participants in 39 countries across the Commonwealth 
and beyond. You will post your comments, submit your reflections online, and engage in moderated peer-to-
peer discussions.   
  
Please note that to qualify for the completion certificate, you will need to compose and post at least 20 edits 
(comments) throughout the course, complete at least 5 online reflections and submit one course assignment. 
 
Course updates will be sent to you via emails and through the Facebook event page for DYLP. Join the 
CYPAfrica Facebook page (www.facebook.com/groups/cypafrica/) for community support. For further IT 
assistance during the course, contact b.sikute@commonwealth.int. If you have problems accessing the 
materials and for general support, kindly email w.salami@commonwealth.int. Further information on this and 
other online courses from CYP are available at http://africa.commonwealth.int 
 
Thank you for your participation.  I look forward to meeting and interacting with you on DYLP site.  Wishing 
you a happy and fun-filled learning experience! 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Wale Salami 
Course Coordinator  
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